FOCUS ON
AMERICA

s Call to Action

Senator Stutts and Representative Yarbrough are planning to introduce a
bill, "Parental Rights in Children's Education Act".

Focus on America supports school choice, BUT THIS BILL IS A TROJAN
HORSE! It makes it look like they're doing something but this isn't the

right way to do a school choice bill. We support the ISSUE, but not this bill.

e |t enables tracking and regulation programs of ALL Alabama students

e Creates permanent dependency on a state education program

¢ Opens the door to infringe upon freedoms currently enjoyed by the
private school and homeschooling communities

Let Senator Stutts and Representative Yarbrough know your concerns
about this bill!

School Choice can be done WITHOUT a database and WITHOUT tracking
and regulation programs for students. A simple tax credit is all it takes!

Senator Larry Stutts Rep. Ernie Yarbrough

Phone: 334-261-0862 phone: 256-260-2146

email: larry.stutts@alsenate.gov . .
o & email: yarbroughghouse@gmail.com
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